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By Kristen Ceaser, VP Development  

The tradition continues! We invite 
your family and friends to join us for 
the annual July 4th Parade & Picnic 
hosted by the JJPHOA and the RNA. This event has be-
come a wonderful tradition, and we hope you will join us 
for a morning of gathering with neighbors, great food and 
plenty of fun! 

SCHEDULE 

· Registration and Lineup: Starts at 8:45am.  

· Parade Start: 9:30am  

· Parade Route: Starts in the J.J. Pearce High 
School north parking lot off Senior Way and 
proceeds south along Mimosa to Mimosa 
Park.  

· Picnic at the Park: 10:00am – 12noon 

WHAT'S HAPPENING AT THE PARK? 

Hot dogs and all the fixin's, chips, watermelon, balloon 
artist, face painter, bounce houses and great music! 

It promises to be a fun time for kids of all ages, and the 
adults who tag along! 

CALLING ALL VETERANS 

We would love to honor you with a special spot in our 
Parade Line-Up. If you are planning to join us, please con-
tact Kristen Ceaser at development@jjphoa.com or 972-
207-4511. Thank you for your loyal service! 

BIKE SAFETY  

The Richardson Police Department requires strict bike 
safety instructions for the parade. Everyone on bikes will 
be asked to ride in a designated section of the parade for 
their safety. We know it is fun to ride fast and get ahead, 
but for safety, we ask all riders to please follow the guides.  
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And since many of our amazing kiddos aren't reading 
this fine newsletter article, we'd appreciate their amazing 
parents passing on our request :) 

VOLUNTEERS 

This fantastic event is 100% volunteer driven! 
Please be on the lookout for ways you and your family 
may contribute a small portion of your morning to assur-
ing a successful and enjoyable event for everyone! Want 
to know more now? Please e-mail Kristen Ceaser at de-
velopment@jjphoa.com, and she'll forward some great 
ways for you to be involved. 

SPONSORS 

This fantastic event is also 100% Free! We want to 
extend a particular note of thanks for our wonderful 
sponsors who support our local community... The String 
Bean, Richardson Residential, Shaddock Caldwell 
Builders & Developers, Sleep Central, Ward Field Real-
ty, Corner Bakery, Pampillonia Jewelers, Scott Moltzan 
Insurance Agency, Dorothy Cline Realtor, Dr. Allen 
Faiz, DDS, Joe & Kim Stadelman, Royal Roofing, Tif-
fany Tuohy Edward Jones, Arapaho Pharmacy, Tom 
Thumb and Robin Technologies. THANK YOU!  �

We're so excited to celebrate this annual event with 
each and every one of our neighbors! 

Look forward to seeing you! 

Kristen Ceaser 
Fourth of July Parade & Picnic Coordinator  

(Continued from previous page) 
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President’s Corner 
By Jeff Griffin, President 

Thank you to everyone who came 
out to vote on May 6th. We had a 
great turnout, and between JJP 
and Reservation we had 537 vot-

ers out of a possible 2564. This equates to 21% 
voter turnout. 

Could this have been higher? Yes. But, it was 
still the highest percentage of voters and highest 
number of voters out of all the precincts in 
Richardson. Thank you for having your voice 
heard in our local elections! 

Our “Get Out The Vote Campaign” was also an 
overwhelming success. We provided many golf 
cart rides for families, and several of our neigh-
bors joined us for lunch and kid’s games at the JJP Park. 

I’d like to thank local Realtor Jessica Petrosino, Rich-
ardson Residential, and Turf and Earth for their gen-
erous help in making the golf carts and picnic a reality. 
We really appreciate all you do to support our neighbor-
hood and community! 

During each opportunity, I challenge you to encourage 
your neighbors to vote in local elections. They are, in 
many ways, more important than State or National elec-
tions when it comes to what impacts your day-to-day 
life. Local elections dictate your tax rate, your child’s 
education, your trash service, how many potholes you 
run over, and the list goes on. 

I look forward to seeing you around the neighborhood 
this summer! 
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News from the City 
By Joe Russum, 1102 Pueblo 

Police Chief, Jim Spivey, reported that 
overall crime in Richardson maintained it 
steady downward trend this last year.  
This trend started in 2009. The Texas 
Crime Rate Index placed Richardson in 
fifth place for being one of the safest cit-

ies out of the 37 cities in our population class. 

The City staff updated the City Council on several 
road improvement projects in northeast Richardson, 
along and near East Renner Road between US 75 and 
the Bush Turnpike.  Various lane closures on both Ren-
ner Road and the US 75 frontage road will be necessary 
for approximately 10 months to complete these projects 

City Council adopted an update to the 2010 Recreation 
and Open Space Master Plan in March.  This was neces-
sary to give the City a competitive advantage for state 
grants and to ascertain if community interests and needs 
remain the same or have changed. 

Dr. Richard Benson, President of UT Dallas, updated 
the City Council as to the status of UT Dallas plans.  UT 
Dallas is the fastest-growing public university in Texas 
and one of the fastest in the nation. Enrollment for the 
fall of 2018 is projected to reach 29,000.  Its number of 
enrolled National Merit Scholars is the second largest in 
Texas.  Since 2007, the campus added more than 3.5 
million square feet and $1 billion in development. 

The Richardson Animal Shelter has a new mobile 
adoption trailer, funded by local nonprofit Richardson 
AnimaLuv in partnership with the City.  The 14-foot 
trailer has room for up to 12 bays to house a variety of 
pets in air conditioned comfort.  The trailer allows Shel-
ter staff to take more adoptable animals to community 
events than was previously possible. 

Richardson has received four out of five Transparency 
Stars from the Texas Comptroller’s Office: 

· Traditional Finances 

· Contracts and Procurement 

· Economic Development 

· Public Pensions 

The new “Transparency Stars” program has replaced 
the prior “medal” award levels with five “stars” that 
cities can earn.  Richardson’s applications for its fifth 
star “Debt Obligations” is still under review 

Trash Bash was a great success this year.   

· 64 community groups participated 

· 464 volunteers 

· 266 bags, or 5,320 pounds of trash, were collected 

· 62 bags of recyclable material were collected 

· 1,500 books and other media were donated to the 
Library 

· 140 gallons of cooking oil was collected 

· 2,000 cubic feet of mulch/compost distributed 

· Hundreds of residents also participated in the free 
electronics recycling and document shredding at 
Richardson Square Mall 

· CPAAA collected a record 9.5 truckloads of elec-
tronics and shredded a record, more than 40,000 
pounds of documents 

The Richardson Chamber of Commerce’s East Arapa-
ho/Collins Task Force gave a presentation in April to the 
City Council.  They proposed the creation of an “area of 
innovation” district to promote redevelopment in the 
East Arapaho/Collins area.  

Eisemann Center 2017-2018 programs and ticket infor-
mation is available at their website, 
www.eisemanncenter.com/Events-Tickets.  A full array 
of programs is promised for this coming year. 

(Continued on page 6) 
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Doors Open to the Jennifer Nicole  
Salon 

The II Creeks Plaza off Custer Parkway near Canyon 
Creek just welcomed its newest addition. Jennifer 
Becerra, whose been in the industry for over 9 years, has 
opened the doors to the Jennifer Nicole Salon. Jennifer 
has a passion for providing a fun and modern environ-
ment where men, women, and children can come in and 
get a great haircut, or color and feel completely satisfied 
with their new or refreshed look.  

They welcome anyone to swing by, take a tour and 
meet their professional team. For more information, you 
may visit them on social media (Facebook: Jennifer Ni-
cole Salon).  

Newest Mixed-Use Development 

Hall Park in Richardson is a proposed mixed-use de-
velopment that could transform a nearly 30-acre tract of 
undeveloped land at the southwest corner of Custer 
Parkway and the President George Bush Turnpike. 

The plans were unveiled to the city’s plan commission 
last month, and they include: 

· 2, five-story office buildings totaling 300,000 
square feet of space. 

· 7, three-story apartment buildings totaling 417 
apartments. 

· A parking garage 

· A single-story, 10,000 square-foot retail shop 

· 1.5-acre park 

Dallas developer, Craig Hall, in partnership with Leon 
Capital Group is leading this project. Hall Group has 
been enhancing Hall Park in Frisco and expanding the 
Dallas Arts District with a $250 million hotel and condo 
project. 

Development 

By Kristen Ceaser, VP of Development 

As we step into the summer months, it’s exciting to 
see the activity around our neighborhood and Richard-
son! 

Must-Dash 5K & Fun Run 

One great way to celebrate Dad’s Day is by wearing 
your “stache!” On Saturday, June 17th, runners of all 
ages will head over to Galatyn Park in Richardson for an 
exciting 5K & Fun Run benefitting the Folds of Honor 
Foundation.  

Folds of Honor is committed to ensure that no family 
is left behind. Through scholarships and other assis-
tance, they give back to the spouses and children of sol-
diers killed or disabled in service.  

For more information or to register, please visit 
www.runproject.org/mustdash. 

Let’s Build a Boat 

The City of Richardson is hosting a cardboard boat 
competition to celebrate Father’s Day. Required regis-
tration opened on May 1st and can be found by visiting 
www.cor.net/ParksOnline or by calling 972-744-7893. 
Creativity is a must for this exciting day! 

Here are a few more details… 

· Sunday, June 18th at Cottonwood Pool 

· $10 for 2-people, $15 for 4, $20 for 6 

· Prizes awarded for creativity, speed and most epic 
sinking! 

· No Styrofoam, wood or fastening materials… only 
cardboard and plastic wrap! 

· Heats will be announced 24-hours prior to the event 
start (Continued on next page) 
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Richardson’s Family 4th  of July 

Planning ahead for your holiday celebration? Breckin-
ridge Park will once again host a Family 4th of July Cel-
ebration complete with a musical concert by Counterfeit 
Radio, a Patriotic Salute concert by The Richardson 
Community Band, food concessions, and of course, 
some great fireworks!  

Here are a few tips before you head out the door… 

· Music starts at 6:30pm with fireworks at 9:30pm. 

· The event is free and open to the community. At-
tendees are encouraged to bring picnics, blankets, 
and/or lawn chairs to enjoy the exciting evening.  

· Attractions include balloon artists, bounce houses 
and a climbing wall for the kids! 

· There is limited on-site parking, so the city is 
providing free round-trip shuttle service starting at 
6:00 from the Rockwell-Collins International Cam-
pus located at the SE corner of Renner & Shiloh 
Roads. 

If weather is a concern, the event may be delayed or 
canceled. For more information, please call the event 
hotline at 972-744-4581 for updates. 

 

The Neighborhood Leadership Workshop was at-
tended by 170 citizens.  Topics for the meeting were 
“Holding Effective Meetings” and “Working with 
Volunteers in Richardson”. 

Videos created by the City’s Citizens Information 
Television crew for Richardson’s Animal Services 
Division are available only to share on your social 
media platforms or link in newsletters.  The videos 
can be found on the City’s YouTube page at: 
www.youtube.com/richardsoncitv. 

The Richardson Reads One Book (RROB) selec-
tion for 2017 is “Sing for Your Life: A Story of 
Race, Music, and Family” by Daniel Bergner.  This 
book is  Publishers Weekly Book of the Year and 
Chronicles the true story of Ryan Speedo Green, 
who rose to fame as an opera singer with a very dif-
ferent background than his opera peers. 

Geico, the second largest auto insurer in the United 
States, has agreed to sponsor the City’s Corporate 
Challenge for the next three years, starting with the 
2017 competition.  Geico’s regional headquarters 
moved to Richardson last year, and its employees 
competed in the Corporate Challenge for the first 
time in August.  This year event will be held Aug. 11 
– Oct 12. 

(Continued from page 4) (Continued from previous page) 
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Beautification 

By Whit Hyde, VP of Beautification 

Thank you JJP for all your hard work this Spring mak-
ing your lawns and landscapes look great. Such a pleas-
ure seeing our neighborhood transform! 

Congrats to the May Yard of the Month Winners! 

 

1207 Chesterton --Calloway’s Winner 

 

1213 Grassmere -- Calloway’s Winner 

 

1218 Grassmere  

 

 

1207 Eton 

 

1502 Cheyenne 
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Congrats to the June Yard of the Month Winners! 

 

1111 Eton – Calloway’s Winner 

 

1219 Chesterton 

 

1220 Huntington 

 

 

1107 Stratford 
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Calloway’s Corner 

Monthly Lawn & Garden Checklist 
June 

· Watch for scale on Crapemyrtles 
· Treat web worms  on trees and shrubs with   Sum-

mit Caterpillar & Worm Killer 
· Apply Fungicide  to stop lawn fungus 
· Treat insect problems on lawns or ornamentals 

with Bonide Insect & Grub Control 
· Control fire ants with Amdro or  Orthene Fire Ant 

Killer 
· Watch for June bugs (adult grub worms) see be-

low 
· Apply Natural CedarCide to deter mosquitoes 

The Organic Checklist 

· Apply Calloway’s Organic & Natural Fer-
ti l izer, Soil Mender Molasses, and Texas 
Greensand first of the month if not ap-
plied in May 

· Apply Corn Meal for fungus problems as 
needed 

· Control Web Worms with Summit B.T. 
Worm Spray or Bonide Captain Jack’s 
(Spinosad) 

· Control snails, slugs, and pil l bugs with 
Monterey’s Sluggo Snail and Slug Control 

· Deadhead spent blooms 

 
Information courtesy of Calloway's Nursery 
©2016, www.calloways.com. 

 Social Media Pulse 
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Safety Update 
By Wayne Stokes, VP Safety 

Crime Watch Patrol 

While on crime watch patrol recently I spoke with one 
of our neighbors.  This neighbor expressed a concern 
that the CWP members were looking for and reporting 
things like bad fences, trash, or other Richardson code 
violations.  I responded by informing my neighbor that 
the patrol ONLY focuses on preventing crime in our 
neighborhood.  In my training the city expressly stated 
that we are not city code violation reporters!  We are 
charged only with crime prevention in our neighborhood 
and city. We look for open garage doors or cars or peo-
ple that do not look normal to the neighborhood. 

Sector:  J.J. Pearce/Reservation 
------------------- 
For several weeks we have had no or very few 
cr imes reported. Perhaps the end of school or 
the great weather seems to have increased the 
number of reported cr ime. 

 
Date Reported: 5/25/2017 2:07:57 PM 
IRA:  0220 
UCR Code:  23G 
Offense Description:  BURGLARY MOTOR 
VEHICLE 
Block:  1500 of Mimosa Dr 
Service Number:  201700051561 
 
Date Reported: 5/24/2017 10:34:13 AM 
IRA:  0200 
UCR Code:  23H 
Offense Description:  23H All Other Larceny 
Block:  1300 of W Campbell Rd 
Service Number:  201700051130 
 
Date Reported: 5/24/2017 10:34:13 AM 

IRA:  0200 
UCR Code:  240 
Offense Description:  240 Motor Vehicle Theft 
Block:  1300 of W Campbell Rd 
Service Number:  201700051130 
 
Date Reported: 5/23/2017 9:51:34 AM 
IRA:  0400 
UCR Code:  290 
Offense Description:  290 Destruction/damage/
vand Propty 
Block:  1300 of Mimosa Dr 
Service Number:  201700050702 
 
Date Reported: 5/22/2017 11:38:08 AM 
IRA:  0300 
UCR Code:  220 
Offense Description:  220 Burglary/breaking & 
Enter ing 
Block:  1400 of Apache Dr 
Service Number:  201700050372 
 
Date Reported: 5/20/2017 9:09:53 AM 
IRA:  0200 
UCR Code:  23H 
Offense Description:  23H All Other Larceny 
Block:  1600 of N Cheyenne Dr 
Service Number:  201700049675 

 

Neighborhood Safety Tips  
for Parents  
From National Crime Prevention Council: 

Copyright © 2017 National 
Crime Prevention Council. 
All rights reserved.  

 

 

McGruff the Crime Dog® and "Take A Bite Out Of Crime®" are 
registered marks of the National Crime Prevention Council. 

Know where your children are. Have your children 
tell you or ask permission before leaving the house and 
give them a time to check in or be home. When possible, 
have them leave a phone number of where they will be. 

Help children learn important phone numbers. 
Have your children practice reciting their home phone 
number and address, and your work and cell phone num-
bers. If they have trouble memorizing these, write them 
down on a card and have them carry it at all times. Tell 
your children where you will be and the best way to 
reach you. 
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Set limits on where your children can go in your 
neighborhood. Do you want them crossing busy roads? 
Playing in alleys or abandoned buildings? Are there cer-
tain homes in your neighborhood that you don't want 
your children to go to? 

Get to know your children's friends. Meet their par-
ents before letting your children to go to their home and 
keep a list of their phone numbers. If you can't meet 
their parents, call and talk to them. Ask what your chil-
dren might do at their house and if they will be super-
vised. 

Choose a safe house in your neighborhood. Pick a 
neighbor's house where your children can go if they 
need help. Point out other places they can go for help, 
like stores, libraries, and police stations. 

Teach children to settle arguments with words, not 
fists. Role-play talking out problems, walking away 
from fist fights, and what to do when confronted with 
bullies. Remind them that taunting and teasing can hurt 
friends and make enemies. 

Work together with your neighbors. Watch out for 
suspicious and unusual behavior in your neighborhood. 
Get to know your neighbors and their children so you 
can look out for one another. 

Home Fire Safety Checklist 

From City of Richardson: www.cor.net/fire 

Simple changes that could save your life. 

As part of the “Change Your Clock, Change Your Bat-
tery” annual home-fire safety campaign, Energizer® 
brand Batteries, the International Association of Fire 
Chiefs (IAFC) and your local fire department urge you 
to adopt a simple, potentially lifesaving habit: change 
the batteries in your smoke alarms when your change 
your clocks back to standard time this fall.  

Consider the following:  

Each day, an average of three kids die in home fires – 
1,100 children each year. About 3,600 children are in-
jured in house fires each year. 90 percent of child fire 
deaths occur in homes without working smoke alarms.  

Although smoke alarms are in 92% of American 
homes, nearly one-third don’t work because of old or 
missing batteries.  

A working smoke alarm reduces the risk of dying in a 
home fire by nearly half.  

Change Your Smoke Alarm Batteries 

The IAFC and fire experts nationwide encourage peo-
ple to change smoke alarm batteries at least twice a year. 
Change your batteries is when you set your clock in the 
spring and fall. Replace old batteries with fresh, high 
quality alkaline batteries to keep your smoke alarm go-
ing year-long. 

Check Your Smoke Alarms  

After inserting a fresh battery in your smoke alarm, 
check to make sure the smoke alarm itself is working by 
pushing the safety test button.  

Count Your Smoke Alarms  

Install at least one smoke alarm on every level of your 
home, including one in every bedroom and one outside 
each sleeping area.  

Vacuum Your Smoke Alarms  

Each month, clean your smoke alarm of dust and cob-
webs to ensure their sensitivity.  

Change Your Flashlight Batteries  

To make sure your emergency flashlights work when 
you need them, use high-quality alkaline batteries. 
NOTE: Keep a working flashlight near your bed, in the 
kitchen, basement and family room, and use it to signal 
for help in the event of a fire.  

Install Fire Extinguishers  

Install a fire extinguisher in or near your kitchen and 
know how to use it. Should you need to purchase one, 
the IAFC recommends a multi- or all-purpose fire extin-
guisher that is listed by an accredited testing laboratory 
such as Underwriters Laboratory.  

Plan and Practice Your Escape  

Create at least two different escape routes and practice 
them with the entire family. Children are at double the 
risk of dying in a home fire because they often become 
scared and confused during fires. Make sure your chil-
dren understand that a smoke alarm signals a home fire 
and that they recognize its alarm. 
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April 25, 2017 Minutes 

JJPHOA Board Meeting 

On Tuesday April 25, 2017, Jeff Griffin called the 
JJPHOA Board meeting to order at 7:12pm at the office 
of Shlomo Friman at 1221 N. Campbell Road Suite 141 
Richardson, Texas.  Those in attendance include:  Jeff 
Griffin, Kristen Ceaser, Wayne Stokes, Whit Hyde, 
Greg Immel, and Sue Caldwell.  There were no visitors. 

Secretary’s Report:  The Board approved the March 
28, 2017 JJPHOA Board meeting minutes. 

Treasurer’s Report:  Greg Immel presented a state-
ment of cash receipts and expenses for the first quarter 
of April that had an ending balance of $18,492.68. 

OLD BUSINESS 

Committee Reports 

Secretary:  Sue Caldwell recapped with the Board the 
four events held in April:  the COR Forum April 13th 
and RISD Forum April 17th, the Easter egg hunt April 
15th, and the COR Leadership Workshop April 18th.  She 
said that thank you notes were sent to the LWV modera-
tor for the forums and to Corner Bakery and Pampillonia 
Jewelers for their donations for the Easter egg hunt.  

Budget:  Greg Immel presented to the Board a com-
prehensive handout of previous costs in order to prepare 
a 2017 budget.  The handout included for the year 2016:  
a statement of cash receipts and expenses both monthly 
���� ��� ���	
���� ��� �
�
	��� �� ����� ��� �������� �	�������� ��
list of all checks by number that were written and debits 
��	��	����������	�	��
���� th breakdown of checks issued, 
�	�
����� ���� �	�������� ���� �� ����� ��� ��������� ���
���
fixed costs.  The Board then put together a preliminary 
itemized expense budget in each category for 2017.  
Greg stressed the collection of membership, donations, 
and ad monies in order to meet the budget needs. 

Safety:  Wayne Stokes said that we live in a safe 
neighborhood.  The COR weekly crime statistics for the 
last 2-3 weeks showed no crime in our area.  Wayne’s 
Safety article for the April newsletter will include storm 
season tips, and in a future article he will include the 
fact that Crime Watch Patroller’s are not code enforcers.  

 

Beautification:  Whit Hyde said there were 3 JJPHOA 
and 2 Calloway’s winners for April Yard of the Month 
pictured in the April Newsletter.  He said that the weeds 
at the JJPHOA Park had been sprayed and were dead.  
Jeff added that the ant piles were treated also. 

Development:  Kristen Ceaser, who is coordinating 
the July 4th event, gave the Board a snapshot sheet up-
date pertaining to the July 4th parade and picnic.  She 
said there would be a July 4th Committee meeting 
Wednesday, May 3rd at 8:30am at La Madeleine.  She 
reviewed with the Board the status of the venders, spon-
sors, City of Richardson permits, etc., and parade line 
up.  She said there might also be some other needs to 
come up for the event that the Board could help with in 
the future. 

Events Committee Updates:  The “event committee” 
is in flux, a work in progress, and will provide a point 
person for every HOA event throughout the year.  It also 
serves as volunteers to help carry out the events. 

NEW BUSINESS 

Get Out the Vote Event May 6th:  Jeff Griffin is in 
charge of the event that includes free golf cart rides to 
the polls 9-4 and a hot dog cookout at the Park 11-2.  
Donations will cover the expense of this event.  Jeff will 
communicate futher details of the event by email.  

Jeff said that the May Newsletter deadline would be 
May 10, 2017. 

The meeting adjourned at 8:53pm. 

 

Restfully Submitted 

Sue Caldwell Secretary, JJPHOA 
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Newsletter Advertising 
 

Business ads must be paid for in advance.  Checks should be made payable to J. J. Pearce Homeowners Association.        

 Contact  Russell McMurtrey, 1120 Chesterton Dr., Richardson, TX 75080, 214-227-7549 or editor@jjphoa.com 

                   Rates per newsletter, based on 8 ½ X 11" page.     

 Monthly Rate Yearly Rate 

Business card     (2 x 3 ½ “) $12.00      $132.00 
¼ page $24.00              $264.00 

½ page $48.00              $528.00     

Full page $85.00          $935.00 

Any business ad purchased for a full year receives a free ad in the directory. 

Board of Directors and Committee 

President Jeff Griffin 972-890-3498 president@jjphoa.com 

VP Development Kristen Ceaser 972-207-4511 development@jjphoa.com 

VP Safety Wayne Stokes 972-437-4749  safety@jjphoa.com 

VP Beautification Whit Hyde 214-478-4295 beautification@jjphoa.com 

VP Membership Brandi Kessels 214-693-5022 membership@jjphoa.com 

Secretary Susan Caldwell 972-231-0702 secretary@jjphoa.com 

Treasurer Greg Immel 972-234-2981 treasurer@jjphoa.com 

Editor Russell McMurtrey 214-227-7549 editor@jjphoa.com 

Webmaster Emily McMurtrey 972-743-9562 jjphoa@gmail.com 

All documents, web pages, photographs, and images are the property of J. J. Pearce Homeowners Association. Permission 
in writing is required to copy, download, or use any text, photographs or image files.  www.jjphoa.com 

 
June   

18 Father’s Day  

18 “Let’s Build a Boat” (See page 5) Cottonwood Park 

25 Richardson Community Band “Concert on the Lawn” 7pm @ Civic Center 

July   

4 Richardson Community Band “Richardson Family Fourth” 8pm @ Breckenridge Park 

4 JJPHOA / RNA Annual Parade and Picnic 9:30 am Parade 
10 am Picnic @ Mimosa 

Park 
 

23 Richardson Community Band “Concert on the Lawn” 7pm @ Civic Center 
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J.J. Pearce Homeowners Association 
1411 Huntington 
Richardson, TX  75080 
 

 

 

 

 

Next Board Meeting:  7:00 pm, June 27th, at 

720 W. Arapaho, Richardson, TX 75080 

All members are invited to attend the Board Meeting. 
Contact a board member if you’d like to attend. 


